[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear ______________,

Thank you for your willingness to serve on the Army’s Survivor Advisory Working Group (SAWG).

While you were not selected as a member of the SAWG, we look forward to your continued interest and involvement in the survivor community.  We fully recognize the contributions from individuals with your qualifications, your experience is vital to the success of recognizing and honoring the sacrifices made by survivors, like yourself.  Your participation in the Army survivor community is greatly appreciated.  

Again, my thanks for your dedicated service and continued support to our Army.  

Respectfully,

Carla



